Dear Parents / Guardians of EYFS & KS1,

Instead of Red nose day this year Friends of Brady are holding a KS1 Disco
which will be held on
Tuesday 15t March 2022 3.30 - 4.30pm.

Children can wear suitable party clothes to school on the day of the disco

Tickets cost £2
Price includes unlimited juice/ water

Money for the disco should be handed in with the form below before Monday
14+ March.

Children will be collected as normal at 4.30pm from their classrooms.
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